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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On behalf of the Emmbrook Infant Local Advisory Board, it is with great pleasure that I am able to 
announce the appointment of our new Headteacher. 
 
After a rigorous and robust recruitment process and careful consideration, we can confirm that Mrs. 
Massarella will be assuming the role of Headteacher at Emmbrook Infant School effective from 
September 2024. 
 
Many of you may already know Mrs. Massarella, she brings with her a wealth of experience and expertise 
as she has been an integral part of our school community for many years. 
 
Currently serving as our Early Years Foundation Stage Leader and practitioner, as well as our SENCO 
(Special Educational Needs Coordinator), and previously as Deputy Headteacher, she has consistently 
demonstrated exceptional dedication, leadership, and a deep commitment to the well-being and 
academic success of our pupils. We have every confidence that Mrs. Massarella will continue to uphold 
the values and ethos of our school while also bringing fresh perspectives, innovative ideas, and a strong 
sense of continuity to her new role as Headteacher. 
 
We’re also pleased to announce that Mrs. Gillard will continue her current Circle Trust role within Early 
Years across the schools in the Trust, thereby providing invaluable support to Mrs. Massarella as she 
assumes her new responsibilities. 
 
Mrs Massarella’s current SENCO and classroom-based responsibilities will be subject to further 
recruitment during the remainder of this academic year. 
 
Both the Local Advisors and our staff are genuinely excited about the next stage in our school's journey, 
and we eagerly anticipate the continued growth and success under Mrs. Massarella's leadership. 
 
Please join us in wishing Mrs. Massarella great success in her new position. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Benson 
Chair, on behalf of all Emmbrook Infant Local Advisors 
 


